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Mara Cohara's article "Will 2021 Be Remembered for a PFAS Sea Change?" is featured in the Spring

edition of Insights, the journal for civil defense & corporate counsel and industry professionals by the

Federation of Defense & Corporate Counsel. In the article, Mara discusses recent changes in trends and

regulations around per- and poly-fluoroalkyl substances (PFAS), including increased litigation facing

companies that both use and produce PFAS. In addition, the article outlines how companies facing potential

liability can prepare. Mara writes, "The wave of PFAS regulation and litigation is just beginning and won't

slow down with a new presidential administration. Business leaders and their counsel should start preparing

for this eventuality - today."


